
Request for Feedback on Community Health 

Strategies 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance community health, 

we are seeking your valuable feedback on our current strategies and initiatives. 

We believe that community input is essential for the success of our health programs, and your 

perspective would greatly contribute to our understanding of the effectiveness and impact of 

these strategies. Specifically, we would appreciate your thoughts on the following: 

• The accessibility of health services in our community. 

• Your experience with our preventative health programs. 

• Suggestions for improving community engagement in health initiatives. 

If you could take a few minutes to reply with your feedback by [response deadline], it would be 

immensely helpful. You may also reach out to us for any further discussion or clarification. 

Thank you for your time and support in building a healthier community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


